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Parisian apartment? The quest takes Pauline Baer de
Perignon from the Occupation of France to the present
day as she breaks the silence around the wrenching
experiences her family never fully transmitted, and asks
what art itself is capable of conveying over time.
Fight Night Miriam Toews 2021-10-05 "Move over, Scout
Finch! There's a new contender for feistiest girl in
fiction, and her name is Swiv." -USA Today, "Best Books
of the Year" "Toews is a master of dialogue." -New York
Times Book Review, Editors' Choice "A revelation." Richard Russo NPR Best Books of the Year * Shortlisted
for the Scotiabank Giller Prize * Writers' Trust Fiction
Prize Finalist * Indie Next Pick * Amazon Editors' Pick
* Apple Book of the Month From the bestselling author of
Women Talking and All My Puny Sorrows, a compassionate,
darkly humorous, and deeply wise novel about three
generations of women. “You're a small thing,” Grandma
writes, “and you must learn to fight.” Swiv's Grandma,
Elvira, has been fighting all her life. From her
upbringing in a strict religious community, she has
fought those who wanted to take away her joy, her
independence, and her spirit. She has fought to make
peace with her loved ones when they have chosen to leave
her. And now, even as her health fails, Grandma is
fighting for her family: for her daughter, partnerless
and in the third term of a pregnancy; and for her
granddaughter Swiv, a spirited nine-year-old who has
been suspended from school. Cramped together in their
Toronto home, on the precipice of extraordinary change,
Grandma and Swiv undertake a vital new project, setting
out to explain their lives in letters they will never
send. Alternating between the exuberant, precocious
voice of young Swiv and her irrepressible, tenacious
Grandma, Fight Night is a love letter to mothers and
grandmothers, and to all the women who are still
fighting-painfully, ferociously- for a way to live on
their own terms.
Book Of Sands Karim Alrawi 2015-09-01 A powerful,
lyrical novel of the endurance of love, set amid the
upheaval of the Arab Spring and the brutal repression of
a totalitarian regime Tarek, a young father, watches as
the city he lives in is mired in protests, hemmed in by
barricades and strangely inundated by great flocks of
birds. Facing the threat of police arrest, he flees with
his nine-year-old daughter, Neda. He is forced to leave
behind his pregnant wife, Mona, under the watchful eye
of Omar, her deeply troubled and religious brother.
Compounding the difficulties of these times, babies
refuse to be born and mothers stop giving birth. As
Tarek and Nada journey through villages razed by
conflict toward a mountain refuge, they meet with
travellers from Tarek’s past and his time as a political
prisoner. The reunion reveals secrets that Tarek must
come to terms with for his own and Neda’s sake.
Ultimately, he must decide where this journey will take
them and if he will ever be able to return home again.
In the tradition of Salman Rushdie’s Midnight’s Children
and Orhan Pamuk’s Snow, debut novelist Karim Alrawi

A Boy of Good Breeding Miriam Toews 2008-06-01 Knute is
a twenty-four-year-old single mother who returns home to
Algren with her daughter to look after her father Tom,
who has suffered a heart attack. Meanwhile, Hosea Funk,
a friend of Tom's and the mayor of Algren has a lot on
his mind. The prime minister has promised to pay a visit
to whichever town in Canada has the smallest population.
Algren has held this position for some time but recent
baby booms and returning families, like Knute, threaten
to tip Algren over the magic 1500 . . .
The Broadview Introduction to Literature: Literary
Nonfiction Lisa Chalykoff 2013-08-08 Designed for
courses taught at the introductory level in Canadian
universities and colleges, this new anthology provides a
rich selection of literary texts. In each genre the
anthology includes a vibrant mix of classic and
contemporary works. Each work is accompanied by an
author biography and by explanatory notes, and each
genre is prefaced by a substantial introduction.
Pedagogically current and uncommon in its breadth of
representation, The Broadview Introduction to Literature
invites students into the world of literary study in a
truly distinctive way. The anthology is unlike others on
the market in its inclusion of a section on nonfiction
prose. The Broadview Anthology of Literature: Literary
Nonfiction collects fourteen important essays and prose
narratives, including new translations of Montaigne’s
“On Cannibals” and Seneca’s “Epistle 47: On Slaves.”
All My Puny Sorrows Miriam Toews 2019-10-15 From the
bestselling author of Women Talking, a "wrenchingly
honest, darkly funny novel" (Entertainment Weekly). Elf
and Yoli are sisters. While on the surface Elfrieda's
life is enviable (she's a world-renowned pianist,
glamorous, wealthy, and happily married) and Yolandi's a
mess (she's divorced and broke, with two teenagers
growing up too quickly), they are fiercely close-raised
in a Mennonite household and sharing the hardship of
Elf's desire to end her life. After Elf's latest
attempt, Yoli must quickly determine how to keep her
family from falling apart while facing a profound
question: what do you do for a loved one who truly wants
to die? All My Puny Sorrows is a deeply personal story
that is as much comedy as it is tragedy, a goodbye grin
from the friend who taught you how to live.
The Vanished Collection Pauline Baer de Perignon
2022-01-11 It all started with a list of paintings.
There, scribbled by a cousin she hadn't seen for years,
were the names of the masters whose works once belonged
to her great-grandfather, Jules Strauss: Renoir, Monet,
Degas, Tiepolo and more. Pauline Baer de Perignon knew
little to nothing about Strauss, or about his vanished,
precious art collection. But the list drove her on a
frenzied trail of research in the archives of the Louvre
and the Dresden museums, through Gestapo records, and to
consult with Nobel laureate Patrick Modiano. What
happened in 1942? And what became of the collection
after Nazis seized her great-grandparents’ elegant
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deftly weaves an atmospheric, multi-layered story of
intimate lives, informed by recent events and heightened
by touches of magic realism, set against the wider
canvas of historic events.
Summer of My Amazing Luck Miriam Toews 2019-04-09 "[A]
memorable portrait of a struggling young person who
finds unexpected resilience and peace . . . Hilarious,
heartbreaking, and poignant." —Booklist Miriam Toews
welcomes her readers to the Have–a–Life housing project
(better known as Half–a–Life). The welfare regulations
are endless and the rate–fink neighbors won't mind their
own business. Lucy Von Alstyne sends fictitious letters
to her friend Alicia, pretending to be the father of
Alicia's twins. When the two mothers and their five
children set off on a journey to find him, facing along
the way the complications of living in poverty and
raising fatherless children, Lucy discovers this just
may be the summer of her amazing luck.
The Broadview Introduction to Literature Lisa Chalykoff
2013-08-08 Designed for courses taught at the
introductory level in Canadian universities and
colleges, this new anthology provides a rich selection
of literary texts. In each genre the anthology includes
a vibrant mix of classic and contemporary works. Each
work is accompanied by an author biography and by
explanatory notes, and each genre is prefaced by a
substantial introduction. Pedagogically current and
uncommon in its breadth of representation, The Broadview
Introduction to Literature invites students into the
world of literary study in a truly distinctive way.
The Flying Troutmans Miriam Toews 2019-02-12 "This saga
of bad luck and good company is a wry, scary, heartfelt
ode to the traverses we have to make in life when we're
at the end of our rope and there's no net below us."
—ELLE When Hattie's moody boyfriend dumps her in Paris,
she returns home to find that her sister Min is in the
psych ward again. Freaked out by the prospect of
becoming a surrogate mother to Min's kids, Logan and
Thebes, Hattie decides to take them in the family van to
find their father, last heard to be running an
idiosyncratic art gallery in South Dakota. What ensues
is a remarkable journey across America, as aunt and
kids—through chaos as diverse as their
personalities—discover one another to be both far
crazier and far more normal than any of them thought.
Mercy Among the Children David Adams Richards 2011-07-27
Mercy Among the Children received effusive praise from
the critics, was nominated for a Governor General’s
Award and won the Giller Prize. It was named one of
2000’s best books, became a national bestseller in
hardcover for months, and would be published in the US
and UK. It is seen, however, as being at odds with
literary fashion for concerning itself with good and
evil and the human freedom to choose between them — an
approach that puts Richards, as Maclean’s magazine says,
firmly in the tradition of Tolstoy and Dostoevsky.
Author Wayne Johnston recounts hearing Richards read in
1983 and being struck by his unqualified love for every
one of his characters, even though “it was not then
fashionable to love your characters”. Pottersfield
Portfolio editor Tony Tremblay calls Richards the most
misunderstood Canadian writer of the century, and a
“great moralist”, comparing him to Morley Callaghan,
Kafka and Melville. As a boy, Sydney Henderson thinks he
has killed Connie Devlin when he pushes him from a roof
for stealing his sandwich. He vows to God he will never
again harm another if Connie survives. Connie walks
away, laughing, and Sydney embarks upon a life of selfimmolating goodness. In spite of having educated himself
with such classics as Tolstoy and Marcus Aurelius, he is
not taken seriously enough to enter university because
of his background of dire poverty and abuse, which leads
everyone to expect the worst of him. His saintly
generosity of spirit is treated with suspicion and
contempt, especially when he manages to win the love of
a-complicated-kindness-miriam-toews

beautiful Elly. Unwilling to harm another in thought or
deed, or to defend himself against false accusations, he
is exploited and tormented by others in this rural
community, and finally implicated in the death of a 19year-old boy. Lyle Henderson knows his father is
innocent, but is angry that the family has been
ridiculed for years, and that his mother and sister
suffer for it. He feels betrayed by his father’s
passivity in the face of one blow after another, and
unable to accept his belief in long-term salvation.
Unlike his father, he cannot believe that evil will be
punished in the end. While his father turns the other
cheek, Lyle decides the right way is in fighting, and
embarks on a morally empty life of stealing, drinking
and violence. A compassionate, powerful story of
humanity confronting inhumanity, it is a culmination of
Richards’ last seven books, beginning with Road to the
Stilt House. It takes place in New Brunswick’s Miramichi
Valley, like all of his novels so far, which has led
some urban critics to misjudge his work as regional — a
criticism leveled at Thomas Hardy, Joseph Conrad and
Emily Bronte in their own day. Like his literary heroes,
Richards aims to evoke universal human struggles through
his depiction of the events of a small, rural place,
where one person’s actions impact inevitably on others
in a tragic web of interconnectedness. The setting is
extremely important in Richards’ work, “because the
characters come from the soil”; but as British Columbia
author Jack Hodgins once told Richards, “every character
you talk about is a character I've met here in Campbell
River”.
City of the Century Donald L. Miller 2014-04-09 “A
wonderfully readable account of Chicago’s early history”
and the inspiration behind PBS’s American Experience
(Michiko Kakutani, The New York Times). Depicting its
turbulent beginnings to its current status as one of the
world’s most dynamic cities, City of the Century tells
the story of Chicago—and the story of America, writ
small. From its many natural disasters, including the
Great Fire of 1871 and several cholera epidemics, to its
winner-take-all politics, dynamic business empires,
breathtaking architecture, its diverse cultures, and its
multitude of writers, journalists, and artists,
Chicago’s story is violent, inspiring, passionate, and
fascinating from the first page to the last. The winner
of the prestigious Great Lakes Book Award, given to the
year’s most outstanding books highlighting the American
heartland, City of the Century has received consistent
rave reviews since its publication in 1996, and was made
into a six-hour film airing on PBS’s American Experience
series. Written with energetic prose and exacting
detail, it brings Chicago’s history to vivid life. “With
City of the Century, Miller has written what will be
judged as the great Chicago history.” —John Barron,
Chicago Sun-Times “Brims with life, with people,
surprise, and with stories.” —David McCullough, Pulitzer
Prize–winning author of John Adams and Truman “An
invaluable companion in my journey through Old Chicago.”
—Erik Larson, New York Times–bestselling author of The
Devil in the White City
Irma Voth Miriam Toews 2011-04-05 From the award-winning
author of A Complicated Kindness comes a heart-wrenching
yet wryly funny story about setting out on the road to
self-discovery, and finding the strength to survive in
the face of immeasurable loss. Nineteen-year-old Irma
Voth lives in a Mennonite community in northern Mexico,
surrounded by desert and both physically and culturally
isolated from the surrounding towns and cities. It’s
been six years since her family up and left Canada to
escape the prying eyes of the government and preserve
their religious freedom, but Irma still misses the minor
freedoms she had in their small town. She even misses
the cold. This new life has not been an easy one, and
Irma finds herself deserted by her husband of one year,
who has left to pursue a life of drug-running, instead
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of working her family’s farm. The most devastating blow
for Irma is that he didn’t take her with him, take her
away, so now she’s left to live under her father’s
domineering rule alone. Things change for Irma when a
film crew moves into the empty house next door. They’ve
come to make a movie about the Mennonite community, and
have made a deal with Irma’s father to stay on their
land. The director enlists Irma to work for them as a
translator, as she can speak not only Spanish and
English but Plattdeutsch, or Low German, the language of
her people. At first bemused by the ragged and absurd
crewmembers, Irma comes to embrace the passion and
creative freedom of their world – but in doing so brings
on the wrath of her father, who is determined to keep
her from it at all costs. When Irma’s thirteen-year-old
sister Aggie begins to come by and spend time with the
crew, their father is sent over the edge with rage, and
Irma is forced to make a hard decision to save not only
herself, but her younger sister, and to break the dark
chain of violence holding her family. The girls flee to
the capital, Mexico City, not knowing where they’ll find
food or shelter, let alone build a life, but knowing for
the first time that they are free to make that choice.
And even as they begin to understand the truth of the
tragedy that has their family in its grip, Irma and
Aggie use their love as a source of strength to help
each other move on from their past lives and work toward
a future that can truly become anything they want it to
be.
Women Talking Miriam Toews 2019-04-02 National
Bestseller Winner of the Brooklyn Public LIbrary
Literary Prize for Fiction Shortlisted for the Governor
General's Award for Fiction Shortlisted for the Reading
Women Award “This amazing, sad, shocking, but touching
novel, based on a real-life event, could be right out of
The Handmaid's Tale.” --Margaret Atwood, on Twitter
"Scorching . . . Women Talking is a wry, freewheeling
novel of ideas that touches on the nature of evil,
questions of free will, collective responsibility,
cultural determinism, and, above all, forgiveness." -New York Times Book Review, Editor's Choice One evening,
eight Mennonite women climb into a hay loft to conduct a
secret meeting. For the past two years, each of these
women, and more than a hundred other girls in their
colony, has been repeatedly violated in the night by
demons coming to punish them for their sins. Now that
the women have learned they were in fact drugged and
attacked by a group of men from their own community,
they are determined to protect themselves and their
daughters from future harm. While the men of the colony
are off in the city, attempting to raise enough money to
bail out the rapists and bring them home, these
women—all illiterate, without any knowledge of the world
outside their community and unable even to speak the
language of the country they live in—have very little
time to make a choice: Should they stay in the only
world they’ve ever known or should they dare to escape?
Based on real events and told through the “minutes” of
the women’s all-female symposium, Toews’s masterful
novel uses wry, politically engaged humor to relate this
tale of women claiming their own power to decide. Named
a Best Book of the Year By THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK
REVIEW (Notable Books of the Year) * NPR.ORG* THE
WASHINGTON POST * REAL SIMPLE * THE NEW YORK TIMES
(PARUL SEHGAL'S TOP BOOKS OF THE YEAR) * SLATE * STAR
TRIBUNE (MINNEAPOLIS-ST. PAUL) * LITHUB * AUSTIN
CHRONICLE * GOOP* ELECTRIC LITERATURE * KIRKUS REVIEWS *
JEZEBEL* BUSTLE * PUBLISHERS WEEKLY * TIME* LIBRARY
JOURNAL * THE AV CLUB * MASHABLE * VOX *
Where Goodness Still Grows Amy Peterson 2020-01-21
Declining church attendance. A growing feeling of
betrayal. For Christians who have begun to feel set
adrift and disillusioned by their churches, Where
Goodness Still Grows grounds us in a new view of virtue
deeply rooted in a return to Jesus Christ’s life and
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ministry. The evangelical church in America has reached
a crossroads. Social media and recent political events
have exposed the fault lines that exist within our
country and our spiritual communities. Millennials are
leaving the church, citing hypocrisy, partisanship, and
unkindness as reasons they can’t stay. In this book Amy
Peterson explores the corruption and blind spots of the
evangelical church and the departure of so many from the
faith - but she refuses to give up hope, believing that
rescue is on the way. Where Goodness Still Grows:
Dissects the moral code of American evangelicalism
Reimagines virtue as a tool, not a weapon Explores the
Biblical meaning of specific virtues like kindness,
purity, and modesty Provides comfort, hope, and a path
towards spiritual restoration Amy writes as someone
intimately familiar with, fond of, and deeply critical
of the world of conservative evangelicalism. She writes
as a woman and a mother, as someone invested in the
future of humanity, and as someone who just needs to
know how to teach her kids what it means to be good. Amy
finds that if we listen harder and farther, we will find
the places where goodness still grows. Praise for Where
Goodness Still Grows: “In this poignant, honest book,
Amy Peterson confronts her disappointment with the
evangelical leaders who handed her The Book of Virtues
then happily ignored them for the sake of political
power. But instead of just walking away, Peterson
rewrites the script, giving us an alternative book of
virtues needed in this moment. And it’s no mistake that
it ends with hope.” — James K. A. Smith, author of You
Are What You Love
Engaging with Literature of Commitment. Volume 2
2012-01-01 This collection ranges far and wide, as
befits the personality and accomplishments of the
dedicatee, Geoffrey V. Davis, German studies and exile
literature scholar, postcolonialist (if there are
‘specialties’, then Australia, Canada, India, South
Africa, Black Britain), journal and book series
editor.... The volume opens with essays on cultural
theory and practice, proceeds to close analyses of
‘settler colony’ texts from Canada, India, Australia,
and New Zealand (drama, fiction, and poetry) as well as
Pacific drama and Canadian indigeneity, thence
‘homeward’ to the UK (black drama, Scottish fiction, the
music of Morrissey) and to German themes (exile
literature; fictions about Hitler). Because Geoff’s
commitment to literature has always been ‘hands-on’, the
book closes with a selection of poems and experimental
prose. Writers discussed include Carmen Aguirre, Hany
Abu-Assad, Beryl Bainbridge, Albert Belz, Peter Bland,
Peter Carey, Lynda Chanwai–Earle, Kamala Das, Robert
Drewe, Éric Emmanuel–Schmitt, Toa Fraser, Stephen Fry,
Dianna Fuemana, Mavis Gallant, Alasdair Gray, Xavier
Her¬bert, Janette Turner Hospital, Elizabeth Jolley,
Wendy Lill, Varanasi Nagalakshmi, Arundhati Roy, Daniel
Sloate, Drew Hayden Taylor, Jane Urquhart, Roy Williams,
and Arnold Zweig.
Sisters, Mothers, Daughters: Pentecostal Perspectives on
Violence against Women 2022-06-13 This volume explores
issues and themes related to violence against women. The
contributing authors approach the topic from a
Pentecostal perspective both in the way they assess the
pervasiveness and urgency of the problem and in the
solutions they propose.
Swing Low Miriam Toews 2017-09-05 After her father took
his own life in 1998, Miriam Toews decided to face her
confusion and pain straight on. In writing her father’s
memoir, she was motivated by two primary goals: For her
own sake, she needed to understand, or at least accept,
her father’s final decision. For her father’s sake, she
needed to honour him, to elucidate his life and to
demonstrate its worth. Apart from its brief prologue and
epilogue, Swing Low is written entirely from Mel Toews’s
perspective. Miriam Toews has her father tell his story
from bed as he waits in a Steinbach hospital to be
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transferred to a psychiatric facility in Winnipeg. Mel
turns to writing to make sense of his condition, to
review his life in the hope of seeing it more clearly.
He remembers himself as an anxious child, the son of a
despondent father and an alcoholic mother, who never
once made him feel loved. At seventeen he was diagnosed
with manic depression (now known as bipolar disorder).
His psychiatrist’s predictions were grim: Mel shouldn’t
count on marrying, starting a family or holding down a
job. With great courage and determination, Mel went on
to do all three: he married his childhood sweetheart,
had two happy daughters and was a highly respected and
beloved teacher for forty years. Although Mel was able
to keep his disorder hidden from the community, his
family frequently witnessed his unravelling. Over the
years this schism between his public and private life
grew wider. An outgoing and tireless trailblazer at
school, he often collapsed into silence and despair at
home. Ironically, in trying to win his family’s love
through hard work and accomplishments, he deprived them
of what they yearned for most: his presence, his voice.
Once he retired from teaching – "the daily ritual of
stepping outside himself" – Mel lost his creative outlet
and, with it, his hope. In the Globe and Mail, author
Moira Farr described Swing Low as "audacious, original
and profoundly moving." She added: "Getting into the
head of your own father – your own largely silent,
mentally ill father, who killed himself – has to be a
kind of literary high-wire act that few would dare to
try.… Healing is a likely outcome of a book imbued with
the righteous anger, compassion and humanity of Swing
Low."
Intimacy Ziyad Marar 2014-09-11 The hope for intimacy
lies deep within us all. That moment of feeling uniquely
understood, the antidote to isolation, is what gives us
value, validation and self-belief. But as Ziyad Marar
shows in this fascinating and engaging study, intimacy
is a tricky business. The prevalence of social media,
for example, is a sign of our desire for human
connection, yet is a symptom of how little we truly
achieve it. Often confused with love, intimacy is in
many ways more important. Marar's investigation and
celebration of this elusive but profound human
experience shows how intimacy is central to a life well
lived. But how do we spot the real thing? Marar
helpfully identifies a key set of ingredients reciprocity, conspiracy, heightened emotion, kindness that when brought together enable the strongest
experiences of intimacy. Without these four
characteristics in the mix we are experiencing something
less, or something else. Drawing on a wide range of
sources - from key thinkers, as well as telling examples
from familiar films and novels - Marar illustrates the
subtlety and intricacies of intimacy and shows how
closely it is bound up with notions of trust, control,
risk and our own insecurities. Intimacy, argues Marar,
is a necessary component of a fulfilled life. Yet we
should not take for granted that we know what it is and
how to get it. A better understanding of this powerful
experience and the many barriers to achieving it may
just help us to brave the search for it. For anyone bold
enough to do so, which should be all of us, Intimacy is
required reading.
A Boy of Good Breeding Miriam Toews 2019-03-12 Winner of
the McNally Robinson Book of the Year Award “Tonic for
the spirit: a charming, deeply moving, unerringly human
story, perfectly shaped and beautifully told.” —The
Globe and Mail Life in Winnipeg didn’t go as planned for
Knute and her daughter. But living back in Algren with
her parents and working for the longtime mayor, Hosea
Funk, has its own challenges: Knute finds herself mixed
up with Hosea’s attempts to achieve his dream of meeting
the Prime Minister—even if that means keeping the town’s
population at an even 1,500. Bringing to life small–town
Canada and all its larger–than–life characters, A Boy of
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Good Breeding is a big–hearted, hilarious novel about
finding out where you belong.
Bookclub in a Box Discusses the Novel a Complicated
Kindness Marilyn Herbert 2006-07-01 Discusses the novel,
"A Complicated Kindness".
The Broadview Introduction to Literature: Concise
Edition Lisa Chalykoff 2014-12-11 Designed for courses
taught at the introductory level in Canadian
universities and colleges, this new anthology provides a
rich selection of literary texts. In each genre the
anthology includes a vibrant mix of classic and
contemporary works. Each work is accompanied by an
author biography and by explanatory notes, and each
genre is prefaced by a substantial introduction.
Pedagogically current and uncommon in its breadth of
representation, The Broadview Introduction to Literature
invites students into the world of literary study in a
truly distinctive way. This concise edition offers the
literary breadth and pedagogical features of the
complete edition in a more compact, affordable package.
This anthology comes with access to a companion website
for students. An access code is included with all new
copies. An instructor’s website is also available; an
access code is provided with all desk copies.
Ten Years in the Tub Nick Hornby 2016-04-12 "How often
do you begin reading a book that makes you—immediately,
urgently, desperately—want to read more books?”
(Booklist). Nick Hornby has managed to write just such a
book in this hilarious, insightful, and infectious
volume. Ten Years in the Tub chronicles Hornby's journey
through a decade’s worth of books, as related in his
wildly popular Believer column “Stuff I’ve Been
Reading.” Ten Years in the Tub is a one-way ticket into
the mind of one of the most beloved contemporary writers
on his favorite pastime, but it's also a meditation on
what Celine Dion can teach us about ourselves, a warning
about how John Updike can ruin our sex lives, and a
recommendation for the way Body Shop Vanilla Shower Gel
can add excitement to our days. This "decade-long
addiction for many... makes standing in line at the bank
a blessed interval for snorting another page.” (the New
York Times Book Review)
A Complicated Kindness Miriam Toews 2006-02-01 Her
uncle, known as The Mouth, is head of the church,
responsible for the harsh laws and cruel 'shunning', yet
that doesn't stop Nomi falling for the town's most
unsuitable boy - Travis. In such a secretive and godfearing community, Nomi finds it impossible to find ways
to express her many and growing passions.
The Matter with Morris David Bergen 2011-09-01 An
“immaculately written, trenchantly honest, hugely
compelling” novel from the Giller Prize–winning author
of Stranger (Globe and Mail). When Morris Schutt, a
prominent newspaper columnist, surveys his life over the
past year, he sees disaster everywhere. His son has just
been killed in Afghanistan, and his newspaper has put
him on indefinite leave; his psychiatrist wife, Lucille,
seems headed for the door; he is strongly attracted to
Ursula, the wife of a dairy farmer from Minnesota; and
his daughter appears to be having an affair with one of
her professors. What is a thinking man to do but turn to
Cicero and Plato and Socrates in search of the truth? Or
better still, to call one of those discreet “dating
services” in search of happiness? But happiness, as
Morris discovers, is not that easy to find. David
Bergen’s most accomplished novel, The Matter with
Morris, is an unforgettable story with a vitality,
charm, and intelligence all its own. Bergen proves once
again that he is a rare and exceptional writer, dazzling
us with his wit and touching us with his compassion.
“The Matter With Morris is more interested in showing
that simply getting on with life is one of the best ways
to counter grief, a premise it supports with quiet
effectiveness.”—The New York Times Book Review “A
beautiful, smart, deeply moving book.”—Miriam Toews,
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author of A Complicated Kindness “Bergen writes
earnestly about dignity and duty, particularly as they
apply to fatherhood and women.” —Booklist
The Emblem Alisa Weis 2020-10-15 When Callie Rushton
takes a position as a tutor for a prominent businessman
Edward Burke in 1930's Roslyn, she is only wanting to
put bread on the table for her struggling family. While
she's heard rumors about Mr. Burke's past -as well as
his unique connection to the town's African American
history of the late 1880's-she doesn't think much of it
until she meets Mr. Burke's right hand man, Gabe. Before
long Callie finds herself delving into her employer's
past, putting her position on the line. "The Emblem"
explores love against the odds and is inspired by
Roslyn's Black Pioneers, whose legacy lives on.
Women Talking Miriam Toews 2019-04-02 National
Bestseller Winner of the Brooklyn Public Library
Literary Prize for Fiction Shortlisted for the Governor
General's Award for Fiction Shortlisted for the Reading
Women Award “This amazing, sad, shocking, but touching
novel, based on a real-life event, could be right out of
The Handmaid's Tale.” --Margaret Atwood, on Twitter
"Scorching . . . Women Talking is a wry, freewheeling
novel of ideas that touches on the nature of evil,
questions of free will, collective responsibility,
cultural determinism, and, above all, forgiveness." -New York Times Book Review, Editor's Choice One evening,
eight Mennonite women climb into a hay loft to conduct a
secret meeting. For the past two years, each of these
women, and more than a hundred other girls in their
colony, has been repeatedly violated in the night by
demons coming to punish them for their sins. Now that
the women have learned they were in fact drugged and
attacked by a group of men from their own community,
they are determined to protect themselves and their
daughters from future harm. While the men of the colony
are off in the city, attempting to raise enough money to
bail out the rapists and bring them home, these womenall illiterate, without any knowledge of the world
outside their community and unable even to speak the
language of the country they live in-have very little
time to make a choice: Should they stay in the only
world they've ever known or should they dare to escape?
Based on real events and told through the “minutes” of
the women's all-female symposium, Toews's masterful
novel uses wry, politically engaged humor to relate this
tale of women claiming their own power to decide. Named
a Best Book of the Year By THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK
REVIEW (Notable Books of the Year) * NPR.ORG* THE
WASHINGTON POST * REAL SIMPLE * THE NEW YORK TIMES
(PARUL SEHGAL'S TOP BOOKS OF THE YEAR) * SLATE * STAR
TRIBUNE (MINNEAPOLIS-ST. PAUL) * LITHUB * AUSTIN
CHRONICLE * GOOP* ELECTRIC LITERATURE * KIRKUS REVIEWS *
JEZEBEL* BUSTLE * PUBLISHERS WEEKLY * TIME* LIBRARY
JOURNAL * THE AV CLUB * MASHABLE * VOX *
This Is Happiness Niall Williams 2020-07 "Change is
coming to Faha, a small Irish parish that hasn't changed
in a thousand years. For one thing, the rain is
stopping. Nobody remembers when it started; rain on the
western seaboard is a condition of living. But now just as Father Coffey proclaims the coming of the
electricity - the rain clouds are lifting. Seventeenyear-old Noel Crowe is idling in the unexpected sunshine
when Christy makes his first entrance into Faha,
bringing secrets he needs to atone for. Though he can't
explain it, Noel knows right then: something has
changed. As the people of Faha anticipate the endlessly
procrastinated advent of the electricity, and Noel
navigates his own coming-of-age and his falling in and
out of love, Christy's past gradually comes to light,
casting a new glow on a small world. Harking back to a
simpler time, This Is Happiness is a tender portrait of
a community - its idiosyncrasies and traditions, its
paradoxes and kindnesses, its failures and triumphs and a coming-of-age tale like no other. Luminous and
a-complicated-kindness-miriam-toews

lyrical, yet anchored by roots running deep into the
earthy and everyday, it is about the power of stories:
their invisible currents that run through all we do,
writing and rewriting us, and the transforming light
that they throw onto our world."--Publisher description.
The Encyclopedia of Christian Literature George Thomas
Kurian 2010-04-16 Covering 2,000 years, this two-volume
set is the first encyclopedia devoted to Christian
writers and books. In addition to an overview of the
Christian literature, this encyclopedia includes more
than 40 essays on the principal genres of Christian
literature and more than 400 bio-bibliographical essays
describing the principal writers and their works.
Swing Low Miriam Toews 2001 Recounts the story of Mel
Toews, a devoted husband and father, a popular
schoolteacher, and faithful member of the Mennonite
church who could no longer deal with the pain and
darkness of manic depression.
A Complicated Kindness Miriam Toews 2005 Nomi Nickel
lives with her father, Ray, in East Village, a small
Mennonite town in Manitoba. She dreams of escaping to
the big city, but since her mother and sister left home,
it's hard to imagine leaving her father behind. As she
begins to piece together the story behind her mother's
disappearance, she finds herself on a direct collision
course with the town's minister. With fierce originality
and brilliance, Miriam Toews takes us straight to the
centre of Nomi's world and the complicated kindness at
the heart of family life.
A Complicated Kindness Miriam Toews 2019-01-15 Winner of
the Governor General’s Literary Award In this stunning
coming-of-age novel, the award-winning author of Women
Talking balances grief and hope in the voice of a witty,
beleaguered teenager whose family is shattered by
fundamentalist Christianity "Half of our family, the
better–looking half, is missing," Nomi Nickel tells us
at the beginning of A Complicated Kindness. Left alone
with her sad, peculiar father, her days are spent
piecing together why her mother and sister have
disappeared and contemplating her inevitable career at
Happy Family Farms, a chicken slaughterhouse on the
outskirts of East Village. Not the East Village in New
York City where Nomi would prefer to live, but an
oppressive town founded by Mennonites on the cold, flat
plains of Manitoba, Canada. This darkly funny novel is
the world according to the unforgettable Nomi, a
bewildered and wry sixteen–year–old trapped in a town
governed by fundamentalist religion and in the shattered
remains of a family it destroyed. In Nomi's droll,
refreshing voice, we're told the story of an eccentric,
loving family that falls apart as each member lands on a
collision course with the only community any of them
have ever known. A work of fierce humor and tragedy by a
writer who has taken the American market by storm, this
searing, tender, comic testament to family love will
break your heart. “Brilliant.” —New York Times Book
Review “A darkly funny and provocative novel.” —O, the
Oprah Magazine
The Pages Hugo Hamilton 2022-02-01 An entirely original
novel in which a book—Joseph Roth's masterpiece
Rebellion—narrates its own astonishing life story, from
1930s Germany to the present day, at the heart of a
gripping mystery. “A powerful, powerful piece of work.”
—Colum McCann, best-selling author of Apeirogon One old
copy of the novel Rebellion sits in Lena Knecht’s tote
bag, about to accompany her on a journey from New York
to Berlin in search of a clue to the hand-drawn map on
its last page. It is the brilliantly captivating voice
of this novel—a first edition nearly burned by Nazis in
May 1933—that is our narrator. Fast-paced and tightly
plotted, The Pages brings together a multitude of
dazzling characters, real and invented, in a sweeping
story of survival, chance, and the joys and struggles of
love. At its center are Roth, an Austrian Jewish author
on the run, and his wife, Friederike, who falls victim
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to mental illness as Europe descends into war. With
vivid evocations of Germany under Nazism and today, The
Pages dramatically illuminates the connections between
past and present as it looks at censorship, oppression,
and violence. Here is a propulsive, inspiring tale of
literature over a hundred years: a novel for book lovers
everywhere that will bring a fresh audience to this
acclaimed writer.
Into Terrible Light David Rutschman 2017-09-18 "Here is
a collection in which every person, animal, tree, spoon,
and stone is capable of burning with love and grief,
losing itself in transports of joy and wonder,
succumbing to illness, quaking with desire, and breaking
and being broken by every other. Rutschman brings a
wonderful grace and suggestiveness to both the longest
and the shortest of his stories, and as a result he has
made a book that deserves not only to be read but
reread, most particularly "The Baby," which is a
profound work of empathetic imagination, and a
masterpiece." ¿Kevin Brockmeier, author of THE
ILLUMINATION
Summer of My Amazing Luck Miriam Toews 2006 Finalist for
the Stephen Leacock Memorial Medal for Humour Now
available from Vintage Canada, a hilarious first novel
about life’s ups and downs from the author of the
bestselling A Complicated Kindness. Lucy and Lish are
two single moms who live in Winnipeg’s Have-a-Life
housing project – also known as Half-a-Life – where the
nosy neighbours won’t mind their own business, kids’
wagons and cheap strollers are the only way to get to
the grocery store and the summer rain is endless. Lucy’s
not quite sure who the father of her son is, but Lish
still pines for the father of her twins, a fire-eating
busker who came through town a few years back. So when
Lish decides they should head to Colorado to find him,
they borrow a van held together with coat-hangers and
electrical tape, load it up with clothes, toys, food and
kids, and hit the road. Lucy’s not sure they’ll ever
find the fire-eater, but there’s no way she can know
that this will be the summer of her amazing luck.
Mennonites and Media: Mentioned in It, Maligned by It,
and Makers of It Steven P. Carpenter 2014-12-31
Anabaptists and Mennonites have often been the subject
of media scrutiny: sometimes admired, at other times
maligned. Luther called them schwarmar, a German word
meaning "fanatics" that alludes to a swarm of bees. In
contrast, American independent film producer John Sayles
drew inspiration from Mennonite conscientious objectors
for his 1987 award-winning film, Matewan. Voltaire's
Candide features a virtuous Anabaptist. Oscar Wilde's
play The Importance of Being Earnest contains an
Anabaptist reference. An Anabaptist chaplain is central
to Joseph Heller's antiwar classic, Catch-22. President
Lincoln and General Stonewall Jackson both had something
to say about Mennonites. Garrison Keillor tells
Mennonite jokes. These are just a few of the dozens of
fascinating media references, dating from the early
1500s through the present, which are chronicled and
analyzed here. Mennonites, although often considered
media-shy, have in fact used media to great advantage in
shaping their faith and identity. Beginning with the
Martyrs Mirror, this book examines the writings of
Mennonite authors John Howard Yoder, Donald Kraybill,
Rudy Wiebe, Rhoda Janzen, and Malcolm Gladwell. Citing
books, film, art, theater, and Ngram, the online
culturomic tool developed by Harvard University and
Google, the author demonstrates that Mennonites "punch
above their weight class" in the media, and especially
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in print.
A Complicated Kindness by Miriam Toews Emma Gordon
Williams 2007
The Flying Troutmans Miriam Toews 2009-09 Follow the
Troutmans as they learn about themselves and each other
through chaos as diverse as their personalities, while
embarking on a journey across the United States
weathering sleazy motel rooms, car repairs, and bizarre
people.
Words, Music and Gender Michelle Gadpaille 2020-08-20
Musicians, teachers and those who love music will find
in this volume some answers to the question of how
gender affects its practice, performance and reception.
What was performing like for female rock singers in the
20th century? How did Bowie change our concept of
performer identity? Just how sexist are the lyrics in
glam metal songs? Is rap as homophobic as has been
thought? Can female metal singers growl as well as men?
Are LGBTQ+ issues reflected in 21st century music? Did
Canadian New Wave groups tackle major social issues? How
do Shakespeare and Joyce use musical puns and allusions?
From Indian thumri, through French opera, Irish folk
songs, and pop, all the way to metal and rap, the 17
contributions gathered here will challenge and inform,
while confirming that our music shapes our habits,
language, ideas and gendered selves.
Please Proceed to the Nearest Exit Jessica Raya 2017 In
the tradition of Miriam Toews's A Complicated Kindness,
Mona Awad's 13 Ways of Looking at a Fat Girl, and
Marjorie Celona's Y, and set against the shadow of the
Vietnam War and the changing social mores of 1970s
America, a sharply comic novel that follows the
tumultuous coming of age of both a mother and daughter,
at a time when womanhood itself was coming of age. We're
all just one bad decision away from disaster. For as
long as 14-year-old Robin Fisher can remember, she has
lived by her insurance salesman father's credo, happy to
live the American Dream and catalogue everyday
calamities under "Bad Things that Happen to Other
People." But life in 1970s Golden, California, doesn't
prove so golden after her father deserts the family,
setting in motion a series of events that results in
Robin accidentally setting fire to an abandoned party
house. Seemingly overnight, she discovers that
earthquakes or the possibility of electrocution are
nothing compared to the hazards of high school or coming
home to a family that is suddenly one member short. As
Robin struggles to keep an eye on her fixation with Bic
lighters and her newly independent mother's own growing
pains, she is drawn into the orbit of Carol "Jesus
Freak" Closter, a vulnerable yet charismatic classmate
whose friendship will challenge Robin in ways she could
never have imagined. When Carol finally crosses a
dangerous line, it's Robin who must make a heartbreaking
decision of her own. Hilarious, insightful, and deeply
moving, Please Proceed to the Nearest Exit illuminates
those unforgettable moments in life when everything
changes, whether we want it to or not.
Terry Treetop and the Lost Egg Tali Carmi 2017-11-02
"Terry joins his family for a camping excursion. A lost
egg sends him on an adventure in nature, where he meets
different animal moms and learns about their eggs, their
life cycle and their habitat. Terry manages to help
someone in need, while gaining beautiful friendships
along the way. Terry Treetop and the Lost Egg teaches
your child about natural habitats and explains about
animals' lives and about motherhood. It builds your
child's confidence and demonstrates the power of
friendship, kindness and persistence." -- Amazon.com.
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